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August Newsletter 2018 
 

World Champs 

 Dropping Off – Summer Times  

Dropping off & picking up your Children 
Parents could we please remind you to make sure your child is aware NOT to go outside the hall until you are there to pick them up.   Also 

please do not drop off your child in the car park & let them go in on there own, sometimes Instructors get delayed between classes & are not 

in the hall. Due to maintenance through the summer hols, some classes get moved or cancelled last minute, so always check. 

We do our best to ensure your child’s welfare, however we still have children told to go to the car park or walk home. Once your child 

leaves the building we have no way of knowing if you are there waiting, or what happens to them on the way home. 

 

 

New World Champions 
What a weekend that was!!! We are so proud of everyone that was there at the weekend, supporters, officials & most 

important the competitors, you were amazing. We are so pleased to have more new WORLD CHAMPIONS in the 

club, a full list of medal winners are out now. The standard was as to be expected at this level & the overseas 

competitors were definitely determined not to go home empty handed, but so were you! That’s why we had such an 

outstanding amount of medals to bring home.  

Hopefully you managed to see the TV coverage by both the BBC & ITV,  you could clearly see some of our 

competitors and officials all working hard. The BBC have also mentioned they would like to do a longer feature at the 

British in November as a warm up to the commonwealth games to be held in Birmingham in 2020. 

So still no need to slack off the training, we have big things ahead. We will be organizing a photo shoot as soon as 

possible & will let everyone know.  

Thanks to the coaches that supported as many of you as they could & Chris Barltrop for doing his best to get everyone 

where they should be. You really are TEAM MURCOTT. 

Summer Holiday training times through July /August 
Mondays All classes as normal except Hampton 6-7pm only.  7-8pm Classes restarts back up in September 

Tuesdays All classes as normal, Bourne 5.45-6.45pm only Corn Exchange Fourfields 31st July 4-5pm Queens Park 

Wednesdays All classes as normal.  

Thursdays All classes as normal except Deeping 6.30-7.30pm only(6-8 pm starts back up in Sept)  
                    & No Thurlby Afterschool Club until school starts back. 

Fridays All classes as normal. 

Saturdays All classes as normal  

Any lost or missed classes can be made up at a venue or time of your choice. 
PLEASE NOTE FOLLOWING CHANGES IN AUGUST 

Tuesday 7th  & 28th August 6-7 & 7-8 at the Methodist church hall all grades. 

Tuesday 21st No Training 

Wednesday 22nd No Training Thurlby 

Thursday 23rd NO Training at Hampton or Deeping 

Friday 24th 6-7pm only Bourne Masonic hall all grades 

Saturday 25th NO Training Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th NO Training Bank Holiday 

Friday 31st No Training 

Fourfields NO Training Aug 7th 14th 21st 28th – Queens Park 4th September 4-5pm 
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More… 
 

Derby & Scotts Comp – summer ware  
Subs – Next Grading 

Derby & the Scottish Championships 
The East Midlands Championships will be held in Derby on Sunday the 2nd Sept, a great 

competition to enter for the student just getting into competitions of all ages & grades. 
The Scottish will be on Saturday the 8th of September. Info pack will be out soon. 

 Good excuse for a weekend break. 
Ask for further info on either. 

SummerTraining Wear 

As from June only CLUB T shirts will be 
allowed for yellow Belts & above. 
White ones for Coloured Belts and Black 
Ones for Black Belts. If you do not have a 
club T Shirt then wear Grading Doboks. 
Sparring & Stamina sessions you may wear 
T.A.G.B T-Shirts & Contact bottoms. 

Next Colour Belt Grading 

Sunday 16TH September 

Welland Room  

Deeping Leisure Centre 

Times out soon. 

 

Cancelling Subs Through Summer Holidays 
Just a reminder for those that pay via standing order, this does give you a discount as long as you run 

it throughout the year, those that cancel it whilst on holiday, will not receive the discount when they  

re-start it. The discounted rate gives you up to two months a year free, those that pay for one session a 

week can double up at a venue and time of your choice, when you return from holidays. 

Don’t forget to post your holiday photos 

On our Face Book page  

Wearing your club T shirt or dobok 

Prize for best photo at the awards night 

Have a great holiday 
 

IF YOU DON’T GET OUR NEWSLETTERS VIA EMAIL THEN TEXT 07714323995 


